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COMPTROLLER SEAN SCANLON ON THE PASSING OF FORMER 
CONNECTICUT GOVERNOR JODI RELL 

 

(HARTFORD, CT) – Comptroller Sean Scanlon released the following statement upon 
announcement of the passing of former Connecticut Governor Jodi Rell: 

“In a difficult moment in our state’s history, Jodi Rell will forever be remembered as the leader 
who stepped up and restored people’s faith in honest government. She dedicated her life to 
public service, and her unwavering commitment as Governor to ethics reform, transparency, 
and improving healthcare access and education made Connecticut a better state. My thoughts 
are with her family during this time.”  
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